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ATTENTION STUDENTS 

 

WAIVER REVIEWED BASED ON SPRING 2020 SEMESTER 

 

Dear Students, 

Based on the results of Spring 2020 semester examinations, students’ 
waiver has been reviewed. For queries and update, please contact: 
 

 Registrar’s Office: Mr. Eqbal 01764987020 

 Accounts Office: Mr. Parvez 01750488911, Mr. Morshed 01715252026 

 Dept. of Business Administration: Ms. Lubna 01961409565  

 Dept. of Civil Engineering (Day & Evening): Mr. Farid 01632180790 

 Dept. of Civil Engineering (Weekend): Mr. Aminul 01906857353 

 Dept. of ECE: Mr. Mortuza 01741378493 

 Dept. of English: Ms. Nargis 01623184932 

 
 
 
Zohara Nazneen 
Deputy Registrar 
 


